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(Uashington State Ristorical Society

STATE HISTORICAL BUILDING
315 NORTH STADIUM WAY

TACOMA 3, WASHINGTON

TO MEMBERS OF THE
WASHINGTON STATE HISTORICAL SOCIETY.

Mar. 15, 1956

The Memorandum invites you to the Annual Meeting of the
Society, to be held in the building April 7th, beginning at
2 P.M. Enclosed also is a Ballot and Statement of Dues, un-
less you have paid your 1956 dues or are a Life Member.

Last year the Open House plan was tried out and worked
so successfully that the Board adopted it for this year,-
short program in the building, time for touring the build-
ing, for there are many new things to see, and time for
visiting and light refreshments.

It seems proper to call attention to one feature of the
Ballot. Ours is a statewide organization and the Nominations
Committee strives to bring to the Board men and women from
all parts of the state, persons deeply interested in the pre-
servation of Washington history. The Committee will always
welcome suggestions for Board membership.

If you have friends interested in the work of the Society
who might become members, please feel free to bring them to
the meeting. The building will not be open to the general
public that afternoon.

You will be interested in changes that have been made
in the building since our last Annual Meeting, and changes
contemplated, also in new programs being developed by the
Board of Curaters.

: While the meeting is called for 2 o'clock, come earlier
if you can and have g little extra time for visiting and
touring the building.

It will help the staff plan if you will complete the
notation on the Ballot telling how many to expect. We're
sure you'll like this meeting.

Yours very truly,
RENO ODLIN, President

CDF/ CHAPIN D. FCSTER, Director
MFMc

A SUGGESTION—SPELL OUT THE NAME “WASHINGTON"” WHENEVER USED.



